

FOR CLASS – Pre Nursery Circular No. SGS/198/2023-24 Date: 13-03-2024



"Pre- Nursery was fun, but we're happy to say It's time to attend our Graduation Day"

Dear Parents, Warm greetings

"Children are our most valuable resources" as we all are well aware that our yearlings are moving a ladder up, therefore, we are celebrating graduation Day for this session. Please find an invitation card for the same.

Please ensure your ward is present in school on Graduation Day. Keep yourself free for the same.

Looking forward for your kind co-operation and meeting you on 22nd March, 2024 at 10:30 am.

- * 22nd March, 2024.will be their last working day of this session for Pre-Nursery.
- * Nursery class begin for new session on 3rd April, 2024.



(PRINCIPAL)